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Notification: 25-02 

May 8, 2025 

SUBJECT: CALNET NextGen Update 

 

The CALNET NextGen series of contracts continue to evolve to meet the business 

needs of governmental customers in an ever-changing telecommunications 

services landscape. The CALNET Program is proud to announce that major new 

service offerings have been added by various contractors in the following 

service category within the last 6 months.  

 

Category Number(s) New Service Offering(s) 

30 Low Earth Orbit Satellite Services 

 

These services (and all CALNET services) can be found on the CALNET Services 

web page. 

 

Please forward this bulletin to others within your organization that may need this 

information. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this bulletin, please contact the CALNET 

Program by phone (916-657-9150) or email (CALNEThelp@state.ca.gov). 
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